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We are seeking an immediate meeting with both companies to ensure the best possible
outcome and continued job security for those of you affected by the merger
We will provide a full briefing to delegates 
This will be followed by yard meetings to update members, answer questions and hear your concerns

ARMAGUARD/PROSEGUR
CONFIRM MERGE
It is now confirmed that Armaguard and Prosegur
will merge in Australia, after authorisation was given
by the ACCC yesterday.

This will take a number of months to legally and
operationally complete. Our priority is to ensure
members’ voices and best interests are front and
centre as this process progresses. 

It is more important than ever that every worker is a
union member to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t,
scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

Through strong union membership we enjoy
industry leading conditions and we will stand
together to make sure these are protected,
members are consulted every step of the way
and as many jobs as possible are protected.

We are in this together and will fight for the best outcomes for members.

Information on timelines, next
steps and what this means for
members across the country will
be provided as soon as possible
and on an ongoing basis.
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